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SECRETARIAT OF THE VICE-PRESI]_)ENT OF INDIA
73 fawelt — 110001 (WRQ)

NEW DELHI - 110001 (INDIA)

No.VPSEC/R/E/24/00152 23"September, 2024

To,

Shri Md Guddu

Ward no 9,

Medni Chowki
Lakhisarai Bihar-811106

Subject: Information under Right to Information Act, 2005.
Sir,

Please refer to your E-RTI application No.VPSEC/R/E/24/00152 dated 18
September, 2024 regarding point wise information.

In this regard, it is to inform that the information sought through your RTI
application does not pertain to this Secretariat and accordingly, the information may
be treated as ‘NIL’.

The applicant may kindly note that as per Hon’ble CIC’s Order No.
CIC/SA/A/2016/001483 dated 01.08.2016, there is no obligation to transfer RTI
applications received by this Secretariat from educated persons on issues unrelated
to this office.

Yours faithfully,

(Rajesh Kumar Sharma)
CPIO/Deputy Secretary
Ph:011-23094954

Email: rticell-vps(@nic.in




